
Wilmington Cemetery Commissioners Meeting 

Wednesday, April 26,2017 

 5:30pm at The Wilmington Fire Station  

Agenda: Reorganization 

 Spring Maintenance 

 New items 

All present- Richard Covey, Walter White, Scott Moore, James Burke, & Donna Moore 

Motion was made and Walt is Chairman,  Richard 2nd chair, Jim Sexton, Scott Treasurer, and Secretary 

Donna all were in favor. 

Discussion was on repairs of 25 stones in three cemeteries, work and repairs will continue with Mark 

Spiller.  Walt will be in contact and over see the work being done. 

 Riverview and Intervale- A letter of concern was received for the aging trees that were losing branches. 

For  safety reasons the Commissioners decided that no bids will need to go out for removal of any trees  

The Commissioners granted a request for a bench in Intervale. Walter motioned, Richard seconded, all 

were in favor. 

For repairs being done on the stones that were damaged, Jim will seek information on perpetual funds 

and check on our budget. 

Dog waste is an issue in some of the cemeteries and a sign will be posted at each cemeteries entrance.  

Tree limbs were removed from a tree that was leaning over a house which is being reassess for 

insurance proposes. 

Placement of corner markers in Riverview. Jim will take care of these. 

Repairs to the smaller cemeteries at the roadhouse and the town recycling. 

Surveying of Intervale for cremations plots will be done this summer and the commissioners will send 

out a lottery draw for Wilmington residents to be drawn. 

Wilmington Cemetery Commissioners will meet the last Wednesday of each month until Oct. 2017. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Donna Moore 


